
Coffee Mornings 

We started our new venture in January meeting in the Village Hall on 

Thursday  mornings. Our first morning got off to a good start with a small group of 

villagers who enjoyed the conversation and some played dominoes and renewed 

their chess skills whilst teaching others.  There was an endless flow of tea and coffee 

which helped to wash down the biscuits which were all provided free of charge. 

The weather did let us down a little bit with a heavy snow shower at 

about 7.30 am. We still had a steady flow of visitors throughout the morning and into 

the afternoon once again tea, coffee, and biscuits along with some very delicious     

brownies  kindly supplied by Sharon Worsnop were in  abundance. 

Better weather and building on our success of the last two weeks with 

word getting around we welcomed a number of new faces to join our regulars. We 

saw an increase in books on the book table ( all free to take away). 

We would like to thank all those who have helped make our Hub a success. 

Firstly, all  the attendees without whom there would be no hub.  

Secondly Wrexham Council for help with funding and our community agents Sharon , 

Hayley and Sarah for their support. 

Last but not least  Many thanks to Sharon Worsnop for her supply of delicious cakes. 

coed  Community  Hub will be open each and every  

Thursday Morning Throughout February  

In the Village Hall   

From 10.00am through till 2.00pm. 

Call in for a warm welcome Free Tea/Coffee  and  biscuits  

Try your skills on the Draughts Board or test your skills on the 

Chess Board  

Pop in, bring your children (half Term) 

All Welcome 

For more details call Dennis  07860 652821 or 

Angela on 07910 065804 
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